Greetings from Terry & Pat

Thank you so much for the Links, so good to catch up with all the
"Family" news!

We are both keeping well and have another Great Granddaughter
over in Holland and a new Great Grandson expected in June in Bishops
Stortford. This will make 6 in total.

We would like to send greetings to you and all the Family on Our Day
and will be joining you online!

We wish you all Gods Blessings in the coming year and send our love
and Greetings to you all!

Love from Terry and Pat Hadlow x



